
ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY REPORT 

OCTOBER 2012 

Conservation and Animal Care 

The lesser adjutant storks and Norco Aviary birds have all been relocated to their winter 

quarters. 

The Barnyard Safari animals have all been returned to the lessor.  We are exploring the 

feasibility of having petting zoo animals here all year long. 

The Animal Encounters and Animal Chats have both finished for the year. 

 

Conservation Education 

Wildlife Explorers has started up again.  As usual, we will be hosting every third grade class in 

the RUSD before the end of the academic year. 

 

 
Support Services 

Great Lakes Brewfest was the best one in its nine-year history, according the Kilties. 

The Racine Zoo will once again be participating in the Racine Holiday Parade on November 10th 

at 5:30 PM.  We will have the zoo pickup truck with our giraffe in the back and the Zoomobile. 

The Zoo Choo Express and Max & Jenny’s Jungle Grill will be open, weekends only, until the 

end of the month. 

Boo at the Zoo is scheduled for the morning of October 27. 

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Jay R. Christie 

President and CEO 


